
3506 Cottage Ave 
Baltimore, Md. 

Lois Chaffee 
1017 Lynch St, 
Jackson, Kiss, 

Dear Lois, 

Please tell John Else that I am working in Baltimore, 
specifically organizing a Friends of SNCC office here in 
town. I have written to Dickie Flowers In Blloxl, telling 
him that I don't know when I'll be back down, but yes, I 
am planning to come. 

I would like to know whether CC?C can afford to pay 
volunteers subsistance wages, or if we will be still 
expected to pay our own way. (I think I know the answer, 
but would like to know for sure.) 

It's my impression that many people are beginning to 
respond to the struggle in Mississippi, and I am encouraged 
with my activities here. I hope to be down around 
Christmas time, or a little after. 

Yours for freedom, 

G-ren Whitman 


